
 
 
From: @dttas.gov.ie]  
Sent: Tuesday 28 July 2020 14:40 
To: housing.gov.ie> 
Cc: @dttas.gov.ie>; @dttas.gov.ie> 
Subject: RE: Application for Foreshore licence for ADCP deployments in Co. Kerry 
 
Good afternoon 
 
I refer to the above three similar applications and wish to advise that prior to the deployment of any 
apparatus, this office requires confirmation that the applicant has consulted with the local / harbour 
authorities whose areas of jurisdiction may be impacted by such deployment. This is particularly 
significant with respect to the location of the marker buoys and their proximity to main navigation 
channels or safe anchorage locations and the impact if any on navigational safety.  
 
The applicant is further required to indicate whether these buoys will be illuminated during the 
hours of darkness / reduced visibility and in that respect has statutory sanction be granted by the 
Commissioners of Irish Lights. 
 
In addition, the applicant is required to consult with the Irish Coast Guard to provide location 
information of these marker buoys in order to avoid the possibility of obstruction / interference 
during possible search and rescue operations in these areas. 
 
Finally, the applicant is required to complete section 6 (Navigation Safety Implications) of the 
application form. 
 
Best regards. 
 

Marine Survey Office 
 




